
Minutes of Watab Township Board Special Meeting on March 26, 2018 
 
 

A Special Meeting of the Watab Town Board was called to order at 9:00 a.m. on March 26, 2018 
at the town hall by Chairman Craig Gondeck. The purpose of the meeting was to appoint a 
Township Clerk and to administer the Oath of Office to the new Clerk and Supervisor Julie 
Johnson. Those present were Supervisors Craig Gondeck and Todd Waytashek, Supervisor-Elect 
Julie Johnson, Treasurer Deborah O’Keefe, Clerk Pat Spence, Clerk-Elect Jon Hull, Deputy 
Treasurer Maureen Graber, and resident Aaron Trompeter. 
 
Following the Pledge to the Flag, a motion was made by Supervisor Gondeck, second by 
Supervisor Waytashek, and passed to appoint Jon Hull as the Township Clerk for a one-year 
term. Clerk Spence issued her a Certificate of Appointment, and she took the Oath of Office. 
 
A Certificate of Election was presented by Clerk Spence to Julie Johnson for a three-year term as 
Township Supervisor, and she took the Oath of Office. 
 
A motion was made by Supervisor Gondeck, second by Supervisor Johnson, and passed to pay 
former Clerk Pat Spence an hourly stipend of $25 for training of Jon Hull. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:10 a.m. through a motion by Supervisor Johnson, second by 
Supervisor Gondeck, and passed. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 


